From: Cullerton, Timothy
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 10:27 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift Baskey 

 

​Steve,
My office received a holiday gift/food basket from a local merchant and constituent, Montrose Deli (photo attached).

When we contacted them to return it, they agreed to having it sent to the Jesuit Millenium Center, a Polish Catholic Church in the ward, for distribution to a needy family.

Please advise if there is anything more I am required to do regarding this matter.

Best regards,

Tim

Ald.Tim Cullerton
38th Ward
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